Hi, Mary,

The Speech Faculty has been surveying speech communication departments across the state in all levels of higher education and we've learned that we're only 1 of 2 institutions using the SP designator (along with Mt. Hood); most are using COM or COMM.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to change ours to COMM.
 
Thank you!
 
Susan

Susan Carkin, PhD
Dean, Division of Language, Literature & Communication


